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The bottom line is we need to get up to date with better internet!  It’s 2020 and With the pandemic there is a
majority of employees working from home and will stay working from home.  Each time my internet goes out I
have to use my own personal time off! 

————————————-
EVERY RESIDENT WHO WANTS BETTER INTERNET... I NEED YOUR HELP.  The BPU is deciding whether
or not to approve the Altice/ Service Electric acquisition.  Knowlton and the surrounding towns have asked for this
transaction not be approved unless Altice agrees to expand their cable/Internet lines in Knowlton.  To date, Altice
has not agreed to our requests.  

Sent from my iPhone
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